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Patchwork repair project to begin Monday, October 5 at 49th and London Road

[Duluth, MN] On Monday, October 5, the City of Duluth will be completing permanent patch work located at 4949 London
Road. Northbound traffic will operate as normal; however, southbound traffic will be detoured from 47th Avenue East to 60th
Avenue East back to London Road. This repair project is expected to be completed by Friday, October 9 at the end of the day.
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